
CEBIB's Bioinformatics Lecturer, Dr. BW Kulohoma, Wins the Unesco-Merck 2015 Award 

This year’s UNESCO MERCK Africa Research Summit (UNESCO-MARS) had a special focus on 

Ebola and emergent infectious diseases. Up to 100 scientist/researchers from all over Africa, 

were selected to attend the Summit in Geneva, Switzerland. Merck Living Innovation 

recognised Dr.Benard W. Kulohoma as the best amongst the five awardees for Emergent 

Young African Researchers. 

Dr.Kulohoma, a Bioinformatics 

lecturer at CEBIB was awarded the 1st 

prize/award in recognition of his work 

in Emerging Infectious Diseases.The 

award was presented to him at the 

2015 UNESCO-MARSheld on the 19th 

and 20th October 2015 in Geneva, 

Switzerland. 

The annual Summit aims to 

contribute to building research 

capacity in the African research 

community with special focus on 

Ebola and emergent infectious 

diseases.  

 

 

 

Source: http://africa-newsroom.com/press/unescomerck-africa-research-summit-mars-

special-focus-on-ebola-and-emergent-infectious-diseases-ask-your-questions-live 

 


